
 

 
Termination of TSX/CP News Equities News Feed 
  
Please be advised that TSX Inc. ("TSX") and Canadian Press Enterprises Inc. have agreed to               
terminate TSX/CP News Equities News Feed (NW1, NE1, NE2, NF1, NEN) (the "Feed"), and              
the Feed will be decommissioned from TSX's Market Data service effective October 31, 2020.              
For certainty, no other Market Data services are impacted by this termination notice. 
 
We thank you for your years as a consumer of the TSX/CP News Equities News Feed, and look                  
forward to continuing to serve your other Market Data needs. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact TSX Market Operations at              
marketops@tmx.com or by phone at 416-947-4705. 
 


